
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on February 4, 2015. (1) David England reported 
that the elevator should be functional in a few weeks. (2) Josh Veatch made a motion and it 
was approved, upon the recommendation of the Stewardship Committee, that we accept the 
bid on a life insurance policy on the pastor from Brotherhood Mutual, our current Church 
insurance company, for the coverage amount of $15,000 at an annual premium of $12. 
 

Documented by: Kaylene Poff 
 
 


